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Meredith Halama Quoted in Bloomberg Law—Few Virginians File
Complaints Under New State Privacy Law

Meredith Halama was quoted in the Bloomberg Law article "Few Virginians File Complaints Under New State
Privacy Law" regarding the low number of complaints that have been filed under Virginia's new privacy law.

Read the full article here.
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